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THANK YOU, MARY LOU 

 

Our long-time Parish Secretary and friend, Mary Lou 

Riphahn, is retiring!  

Honoring her many years of love and service to our Parish, St. 

Mary’s is making a “Thank You Mary Lou” Bouquet, which 

will be a collection of cards gift card, gift , or anything you 

would like. Drop-off is at the Parish Office from 8-11am week-

days or by appointment. 

   
                          
  Saturday,  May 14th  
     7:00  am       Special Intention (NO) 
     4:00  pm       Clarice Kalscheur (NO) 

 

  Sunday,  May 15th (Fifth Sunday of Easter) 
      7:30  am      Deceased family members of                 

Larry Hajduk (TLM 
      9:15  am      Mery and Falemon Pineda (NO) 
     10:45 am Robert Steele (NO)        
 

  Monday,  May 16th  
     7:00  am       Special Intention (NO) 

 

  Tuesday,  May 17th (St. Damien de Veuster) 
     7:00  am       Evelyn Cenni (NO) 

 

  Wednesday,  May 18th 
     7:00  am       Special Intention (NO) 

 

  Thursday,  May 19th (St. Pancras; Saints Nereus and 
Achilleus) 

     7:00  am       Axton Nowicki (NO)  

 

  Friday,  May 20th (Our Lady of Fatima) 
     7:00  am       Matthew Pirc (NO) 

 

  Saturday,  May 21st (Saint Matthias, Apostle) 
     7:00  am       Betty Krantz (NO) 
     4:00  pm       Nancy Janisch (NO) 

 

  Sunday,  May 22nd (Sixth Sunday of Easter) 
      7:30  am      Hannah Skalsky (TLM) 
      9:15  am      Peter and Mary Riphahn (NO) 
     10:45 am      Special Intention (NO)        

 
     

 
LITURGICAL ROLES  

 
May 21 and 22 

 
 
Sacristan 
 
Sat.    4:00 pm          Cheryl Leik  
Sun.   9:15 am          Del Teeter 
Sun. 10:45 am          Joe Scott 
                                                                                                            
Lector 
 
Sat.    4:00 pm          Doug Wagen 
Sun.   9:15 am        Nathan Hunstiger 
Sun. 10:45 am          John Shoemaker 
 
Ushers 
 
Sat.    4:00 pm         Cheryl Leik 
Sun    9:15 am           Jerry and Jolynn Myers 
Sun. 10:45 am         Tom and Laura Severt 
 
 
If you are not able to fulfill your extraordinary  
minister role, please find a substitute. 
  
 

  

ST. MARY PINE BLUFF CEMETERY 
 
 
One Grave Site              $600.00 
Cemetery Services Fee             $250.00 
Marking Fee For Grave                        $  50.00 
 
 

 
KC COUNCIL #3924 SCHOLARSHIP 

  
The Cross Plains Council #3924 gives out a $1000 scholarship 
each year. The applicant must have a father or grandfather 
from  or in Council #3924 to win. 
 
For an application, call Vern Acker at 608-225-9301  
or email at:  vernackerrealtor@gmail.com    
 
Due date is June 15th, 2022. 

 
NATIONAL COMBINED COLLECTION 

 
This weekend, May 14 and 15th, the National Combined     
Collection will be conducted in our parish.  This combined   
collection is combining the following individual collections: 
 
      Black & Indian Missions 
      Catholic Promotion of Authentic Human Development 
      Catholic Communications Campaign 
      Catholic Home Missions 
      Catholic University of America 
      Collection for the Archdiocese for the Military Services 
      Retirement Fund for Religious 
 
Your help and support is critical.  Please take this week to pray 
about the support you can provide.  A brochure and envelope 
will be inserted into the bulletin next weekend for your        
donation. 
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FIFTH SUNDAY OF EASTER                  MAY 15, 2022 

 

 
  WE SHARE 

  
Tired of forgetting your envelope at home? Want a secure 
and easy way to autopay your tithe? St Mary’s has WeShare, 
a secure online donation website- the way to make tithing 
simple. 
 
Visit St. Mary’s web site at:  www.stmarypb.com and hit the 
“Donate to St. Mary Pine Bluff” button in the upper right 
hand corner. Complete the form, and your tithe amount will 
be withdrawn automatically. Thank you for using WeShare! 

 
MAY IS MENTAL HEALTH AWARENESS MONTH 

 
 
Do you see the face of 
Christ in your broth-
ers and sisters with 
mental illness? Will 
you be a liaison, con-
necting  
families with           
information, support, 
and resources  
provided by the       
Diocese of Madison?  
 
All you need is a     
passion to serve: we 
will provide all the 
resources and support 

you need!  
 
If you are interested or have questions, contact Amy in the 
Diocesan Marriage and Family office at: 
amy.klarkowski@madisondiocese.org.  

 

Collection Report 

 

May 8, 2022 

 

 
               Actual          Budget           Variance 
   
Envelopes          $4257.25        $6200.00        ($1942.75)  
 

 
   THANK YOU FOR USING YOUR ENVELOPES OR 

GIVING THROUGH WESHARE 

 

 

CATHOLIC MEDICAL GUILD 

OF THE DIOCESE OF MADISON 

PRESENTS: 

 

ANNUAL WHITE MASS 

Honoring Healthcare Workers 

 

 

 When: Sunday May 22, 2022 

 Where: 702 S. High Point Road 

  

The White Mass program is as follows: 

 

 10:00AM - Mass with Bishop Hying 

 11:00 AM - Brunch 

 Noon - Fr. Joseph Baker presents: “Integrating 

Virtue into the Practice of Medicine. 

 

  

Please RSVP by May 20 to Elizabeth Anderson, MD so 

we can get an approximate number of attendees for the 

brunch: etumpach@gmail.com 


